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April 14, 2015 
 
Walter Rung 
Senior Ecologist, Habitat Program Manager 
Adopt A Stream Foundation 
Everett, WA 98208 
 
 
Dear Walt, 
 
The Seattle District of the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers supports the efforts of the Adopt A 
Stream foundation to restore stream habitat in the Lake Washington Basin.  To further your 
efforts we are happy to donate large wood debris for the Bear Creek Reach 6 Restoration – Phase 
II.  The wood is collected by the M/V Puget and is temporarily stored at the Hiram M. Chittenden 
Locks. You would be responsible for the transport of the materials to your site.  Please let us 
know at your earlier convenience when you can collect the wood so that we can make it available 
for you. 
 
         Sincerely,   
 
 
 
 

John A. Hicks 
Chief, Navigation Section 
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